Box 522
Carlsbad, New Mexico
April 19, 1935

Mr. Neil H. ¥ills
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Eneclosed herewith is a copy of a letter from
Dr. E. He Wells, State Geologist, to me regarding the
bond of your George Etz et al %ell No, 1 in the NE N
of Sec. 36, T. 20 S., R. 28 E.

Your prompt attention in this matser will be
greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

Vst

Enc, State 0il & Gas Inspector.

CC: Mr, George Etz
Roswell, New lexico






